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Resignation CFO Rolf-Michael Müller 
 
Stuttgart / Plochingen, 30. September 2014       
 

On 25 September 2014, Rolf-M. Müller stepped down as CFO of the 

CeramTec Group with immediate effect. Dr. von Au, chairman of the 

supervisory board of CeramTec GmbH accepted his resignation, 

thanked him for his services over many years and wished him well 

for his future endeavours. CeramTec has appointed Dominique 

Janbon as Group CFO effective 1 October 2014. Mr. Janbon joins 

from medical technology company Gambro AB, where he was CFO 

and Senior Vice President since 2012.  

 


